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‘Be courageous, be strong. Let all that you do be done in love’ 1 Corinthians 16 v 

13-14 

On Wednesday,  the children in Olive Class travelled to the O2 Arena to take part in the Young Voices concert. The 

children had an excellent time and sounded absolutely wonderful. It was great to see so many parents go along to 

support the children. We are looking forward to being treated to some of the children's songs in our Celebration 

Collective Worship next Friday. I would like to thank Ms Sykes, Mrs Francis, Mrs Cartmell and Mrs Hook for taking the 

children and arranging such a super trip.  

Ash Class have been using the book Funny Bones to learn all about their bodies. The children have made skeletons, 

matched insects to their x-rays and ordered the funny bones characters from smallest to largest.  

Cedar Class have been enjoying exploring our woodland area despite the chilly weather. The children have been learning 

about microhabitats and went on a bug hunt. As you can see from the pictures, a few creepy crawlies were found!  

Maple Class have been looking at Barbra Hepworth in their Art lessons and have produced some stunning soap carvings 

for their sculpture unit.  

Palm class had their residential information evening this week which was very well attended. The children met two of 

the instructors from Grafham Water and learnt about the accommodation, activities and timetable for the trip. There is 

lots of excitement building in Year 6  and I would like to thank Mrs Lines for organising this.  

This week we welcomed Kim Pilgrim into school. Kim is a school improvement partner and a former HMI for Ofsted and 

brings a huge wealth of knowledge and experience with her. Kim spent time in all of our classrooms from Ash all the way 

through to Palm. As always, our children did us proud. Their behaviour is always exceptional and Kim commented on 

their conduct in classrooms and around school. We look forward to working with Kim to continue to strengthen the 

good work already happening in school and to secure the best educational outcomes for the children.  

Parent Question of the month will resume next week after a hiatus - this month's question will focus on World Book Day. 

If you do have any topics that you would like to suggest for Parent Question of the Month please feel free to send Miss 

Byrne a message on Dojo with your suggestions. As always, we will publish the 'you said, we did' comments section in 

the newsletter at the end of the month.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

 



Parents Evening - March 2024 

Following the issues we experienced with the ParentMail booking system in November 2023, we are currently looking 

into additional options to make the process easier.  As soon as we have more information we will let you know. 

 

 

 

Redborne School Sports Partnership 

We have now signed up to the Redborne School Sports Partnership competitions for the 2023/2024 academic year.   

Children from Year 1 - 6 will represent the school throughout the year at various competitions.  Unfortunately, not every 

child will have the opportunity to attend every year. 

Year 3 & 4 Sportshall Athletics  

Our competitions start with our Year 3 & 4 Sportshall Athletics Competition on Friday 26 January 2024.  This will be 

made up of 6 boys and 6 girls across both year groups.  Those children who have been chosen to represent the school 

will bring a letter home by the end of this week / beginning of week commencing Monday 22 January 2024.  To enable 

your child to attend, please ensure you return the consent form by the date stated on the letter. 



Church Information 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ivel Valley Weekly Bulletin 

Please find below a link to this weeks Ivel Valley Bulleting.  This contains 

various information which you may find useful. 

https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKCBCC/bulletins/3849ba3 

 

https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKCBCC/bulletins/3849ba3


Before and After School Clubs Spring 2024 

We are pleased to confirm that for the Spring term, we have the following clubs available: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There are still spaces available at the Multi-sports and Football Clubs with booking still available. 

 

 

 

 

 



February Half Term Holiday Camps 

 

Shefford & Stotfold Children's Centre Timetable 

 



Information from External Organisations 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



And Finally... 

 

I hope you have a wonderful weekend with your families.  

Miss Byrne 


